
From: Laurie Kay  

Sent: Sunday, April 2, 2023 7:42 PM 

To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Police Services Board appointment 

I am writing to strongly request that City Council reconsider its vote to appoint Ryan Gauss to London 

Police Services Board. I do not intend this to be a slight against Mr Gauss in any way, however, it is vital 

that the Police Services Board be an accurate representation of the community that it serves. London is 

a culturally and ethnically diverse city; I urge Council to consider the changing demographics of the city 

and vote for someone who will reflect that diversity. Thank you for your consideration. 

Laurie Kay 

 


